
 
WATER/WASTEWATER REPORT 2ND QUARTER 2024 

The Mixing Tank and Clarifier in the Water Treatment Plant were drained and cleaned. This 
should help with making water as the sludge that gets built up decreases the working area of 
the system.  

Ever since the timer was added to the WWTP lift station, all limits have been in compliance. 

After the last IDEM inspection of the WWTP on 12/13/23, there is a high priority need to 
correct our lift station problems. In conversation with BFU, it is not feasible to replace the failed 
pumps, lids, rails etc. It is their recommendation to fully rehab the lift stations with stainless 
piping/rails, new style cutter pumps and controls. This correlates with RQAW’s PER which is 
estimated at $107,300.00. I’m assuming that we are waiting on SRF to move forward with 
anything. 

 

 

  

 

 


